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Facility Name: Washington Crossing water Odor Primary Facility ID:         
 

Narrative (continued): 

We went next to  and spoke with .  stated that  did have a petroleum odor last June and had 
carbon filters installed, which took away the odor. are currently using bottled water. 
 
We did not smell a sample of  well water as it a carbon unit is currently installed. Sunoco did sample  well water last year, but 
There were no detection of any contaminants in the PADEP shortlist of No.2 fuel oil parameters.  also informed me that Sunoco also 
installed some test pits near  pipeline to determine if it was leaking. There was no evidence of a leak observed. I also left my 
business card if  wanted to ask me any questions. 
 
It was observed that all the potable well heads were in the front yard of the residences. 
 
We departed the residence around 12:40pm. 

 

DEP Representative Name 

Rebecca Flannery 

DEP Representative Signature Title 

Geoscientist 

Date: 1-9-25 

Telephone: 484-250-5779 

Signature by the person interviewed does not necessarily imply concurrence with the findings on this report, but does acknowledge that 
the person was shown the report or that a copy was left with the person. 

Interviewee Name 

      

Interviewee Signature Title 

      

Date:       

Telephone:       
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